
Reg Crossingham 

4 Karloo Close, 

Moorebank, 

NSW, 2170 

 

EXHIBITION OF ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT 

Proposed Building & Construction Waste Recycling Facility, Moorebank 

Project Application No. - (MP 05_0157) 

 

Dear Sir, 

In reply to your letter addressed to me dated, 25th February 2013, I wish to OBJECT to the Moorebank 
Recyclers P/L proposal to establish a building and construction waste recycling facility on a site off 
Newbridge Road, Moorebank. 

 

The reasons for my objection are :- 

1. My house and fly screens are continually covered in a white dust, which I believe emanates from 
the existing Recycling facility, as I have witnessed clouds of dust coming from the unsealed access 
road. 

2. I have also visited the facility to notice young men without any protective clothing or masks and 
completely covered in white dust, operating the crushing machine. 

3. My wife and I purchased our block of land in 1972. The original plan of the sub-division, which we 
have a copy of, shows our residential estate with the 2nd phase of the residential estate situated on 
the land now occupied by the current Recycling Establishment. Somewhere along the line the 2nd 
phase of our estate was scrapped, resulting in all of the roads on the perimeter of our housing 
estate terminated as dead end streets. 

4. We now have a densely populated new housing estate, The Georges Fair, recently built on the old 
Boral Bricks site. As I have spent 50 years in the Building Industry and recently retired, I am 
currently registered with the Dust Diseases Board to monitor my Asbestos Related Plural Disease, I 
feel it is endangering the lives of all the residents in this region with silicosis. 

Yours sincerely, 

Reg Crossingham. 

 

 

 



 

 

 


